
  Longstone CE (VA) School 
The Cross 
DE45 1TZ 

Telephone: 01629 640377 
Email: enquiries@longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Website: www.longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Sophie Rawding 

  

 
Tuesday 16th January 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Year 2 Sports Extravaganza Thursday 25th January 
 

 
On Thursday 25th January our year 2 children will be teaming up with children from 
Curbar school to take part in a fun new exciting event run by Mrs Reeves. The event will 
take place in our school hall from 3.45 until 5.15pm. The children will have an 
opportunity to compete and take part in a range of different sports.  
 
Could you please send you child to school : 
 

 Wearing their Pe Kit 
 Clean trainers suitable for use indoors 
 Water bottle and snack 

 
 
Parents will need to collect their child from the school hall at 5.15pm. Please log into 
Parent Pay to give consent so we know which children will be attending this event. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sally Needham 
School Business Officer. 
 


